March 31, 2016

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Steve King

Executive Director and Secretary

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Email: records@utc.wa.gov

Re: Notice to State Commission under FCC Interconnected VoIP Numbering Order
Dear Mr. King:

Under the FCC Interconnected VoIP Numbering Order,' interconnected VoIP providers are required to file a
notice of intent to request numbers with a state commission at least 30 days prior to requesting numbers from the
numbering administrator. Vonage received authorization from the FCC on March 31, 2016 to obtain telephone
numbers.” By this letter, Vonage provides notice that it intends to request the following numbering resources from
the numbering administrator in Washington on May 1, 2016 or shortly thereafter:

* 10,000 block in the Seattle (674) LATA to establish an LRN.

In order to establish an LRN, it is necessary for Vonage to order a 10,000 block. Consistent with its practice in the
FCC interconnected VolP provider numbering trial, Vonage intends to return nine 1,000 blocks to the pool from
the 10,000 block used to establish an LRN.?

If you have any question on this notice, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, Z

Brendan Kaspew
Senior Regulatory Counsel
Desk: 732-444-2216

Wireless: 848-219-9567
brendan.kasper@vonage.com

CC: Rebecca Beaton (rbeaton@utc.wa.gov)

! Report and Order, In the Matter of Numbering Policies for Modern Communications, 30 FCC Red. 6839, para.
33-35 (2015).

2 See FCC Tracker for VoIP Numbering Authorizations (available at https://www.fcc.gov/wireline-
competition/competition-policy-division/numbering-resources/general/voip-numbering#block-menu-block-4).

3 See Letter from Brita Strandberg to Marlene Dortch, Re: Numbering Policies for Modern Communications, Aug.
19, 2013 (available at http://apps.fcc.gov/ecfs/comment/view?id=6017463922).
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